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The meeting in Beiarn 2016
The author describes the annual meeting as "the main event of the year", and also asks; why aren’t more people 
participating. The campsite in Beiarn is well prepared, with possibilities for adults and youngsters. Some short caving 
trips are described , as well as the rescue practice. 41 people and 10 caving trips were registered in the camp-diary.
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